Contact and update of Intended destinations of Year 11 Children Looked After as at June 2015

In June, the Wellbeing Prevention and Early Help Service (YPS), contacted the Year 11 cohort of Children Looked After to ensure they all had planned as 'Intended Destination' for September after they leave compulsory education. 
A total of 150 were contacted and a third of these school leavers had a special education need or disability. The table below show 129 had an intended destination and the WPEH (YPS) had been involved with 87 of the Year 11 CLA. Those CLA, without an intended destination, were referred to the district WPEH for further support in accessing learning in September.

	Row Labels
	Count of SEND

	Yes
	50

	No
	100

	Grand Total
	150

	

	

	Row Labels
	Count of YPS Involvement

	Yes
	87

	No
	63

	Grand Total
	150




Does the young person have an intended destination?




Total	
Yes	No	129	21	

